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In some cases, Staff has also worked to relax some service quality standards as
warranted. For example, Staff supported and the Commission approved a decrease in
the 48-Hour Repair Metric from 95 percent to 90 percent complete within 48 hours and
allowed for a weekend exemption along with some added safety-net protections,® and
provided an exemption to the trouble reports cleared within 48 hours for months in
which total repairs fall below ten.

Finally, Staff conducted an all-provider service quality workshop on January 15, 2015,
with the goal of raising awareness and improving service quality.

Staff sent a pre-performance plan letter of warning to Citizens on January 4, 2018.
(Attachment No. 1). The letter resulted in a conference call with Staff on January 25,
2018 during which Citizens indicated it was seeking to hire additional sales and service
technicians in the Southern region to improve these metrics. Staff continued to monitor
compliance and send Citizens the cumulative yearly service quality report posted on the
OPUC website. When little progress was made on the Repair Clearing Time metric,
Staff contacted Citizens to inquire whether the hiring of the technicians had occurred.
Citizens’ reply indicates that the hiring of sales and service technicians in the Southern
region has not transpired. The underlying staffing issue has not been addressed, and
the service quality metric shows little improvement as Citizens continues to miss the

Repair Clearing Time metric.

Failure to Meet Service Quality Measurement Standards
Citizens has failed to meet the following service quality standard for a prolonged period
of time:

Repair Clearing Time Standard

« Citizens performance has failed to meet the repair clearing time standard eleven
out of the last twelve months and is found on the following page:

8 Commission Order No. 14-016, Docket No. AR 575, signed January 21, 2014.













